
 REGISTRATION OPENS 10/1/13 

WADSWORTH YOUTH WRESTLING 
WHERE VICTORY IS EARNED, NEVER GIVEN 

   Open to 1st-6th grade boys who are looking to be part of a team where 

dedication, hard work, and winning are a tradition.   

Visit www.wadsworthyouthwrestling.org to sign up for the 2013-2014 season. 

All registration is now electronic.   

 

4th- 6th graders: First practice Tuesday, November 12th 6:30-8:00 pm  

1st-3rd graders: First practice Wednesday, November 13th 6:30-8:00 pm 

All Practices will be held in the Wadsworth High School wrestling room  

For more information:  

Contact Dave Brugh at ddbrugh@gmail.com or visit our website at www.wadsworthyouthwrestling.org 

Not a function of Wadsworth City Schools 
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